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Aragon Agency for Quality Assurance and Strategic Foresight in Higher 
Education (ACPUA)
Antonio Serrano
Avda. de Ranillas no. 5 D, 1ª Planta

50018 Zaragoza, Spain

Brussels, 22 October 2021

Renewal of ACPUA's Registration

Dear Mr. Serrano,
 

The Register Committee has considered your application of 05/06/2020 
for renewal of inclusion on the European Quality Assurance Register 
(EQAR).

Your application has been approved and your renewed inclusion shall be 
valid until 30/06/2026.

Please accept my congratulations on your successful application and my 
good wishes for your work on behalf of the entire Register Committee.

I also wish to remind you that ACPUA is requested to inform EQAR of its 
own accord about changes to its legal form and status, amendments to its
statutes and substantial changes in its process or methodology (see §6.1 
of the Procedures for Applications).

Should you have any questions or inquiries, please do not hesitate to 
contact the EQAR Secretariat.

Yours sincerely,

   
Karl Dittrich
President, Chair of the Register Committee

Attached: Decision of the Register Committee, 15/10/2021
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